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First name: Sally

Last name: Mackey

Organization: Fish Lake Cabin Owners Association

Title: Treasurer

Comments: As a member of a currently unrepresented entity(recreation/recreational homeowners)in these

amendments, we would like to be represented and informed of fire protection measures in our area.

 

We are residing and recreating in an "Extreme" fire risk zone and would like assistance in management of our old

and dangerous forest! 

We want to be included in these amendment decisions, CWPP funding and future fire mitigation interventions. 

 

Though initial decisions in this plan were  made excluding recreation as a component, times have changed and

we are asking to be included. 

 

We are part of the communities which you are proposing changes. We would like to emphasize that we DO have

a place in Any/all of these decisions. Please keep us apprised of any/all proposed NWFP amendments which

might impact recreation in our forests. 

 

The forest that surrounds our cabins is dense, covered in forest floor debris and aging! 

 

In the chance that a fire would take hold in our area, we and the forests so many recreate in would be in extreme

danger. Our entry roads are one way in and out, the buildings and materials are not fire resistant. The forest

density has not been dealt with in generations! 

 

We are interested in anything which might impact us and the forests we recreate. Please include us in the plans

and keep us informed. 


